
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, April 18, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), voted today to abandon Swamp 

Road during a public hearing. 

 

 The Board approved fire protection services contracts with the City of Canton and the 

South Madison County Fire Protection District for the purpose of protecting the Madison 

County Mega Site. 

 

 The Board passed a resolution supporting a Leisure and Recreation District within Lake 

Caroline Subdivision. 

 

 The Board approved hiring eight people to assist the Road Department during the 

summer months. 

 

 Due to the completion of the Stump Road Bridge Project, the Board approved releasing 

the contractor, Beacon Construction LLC, from the project. 

 

 The Board approved the preliminary plat for Martinique, Part 5. 

 

 The Board voted to accept a revision to an agreement between Madison County and the 

Town of Flora for fire protection services. 

 

 The Board hired Waggoner Engineering to manage the Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG) project application process for a fee not to exceed $150,000. 

 

 The Board voted to renew an agreement between the Madison County School District 

and the Madison County Sheriff's Office to continue funding resource officers. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, May 2, 2022,  

At 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 

 

 


